Track and Field - Level one officials courses

Subject: Track and Field - Level one officials courses

Message from Billy Green May 13, 2021 09:37

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Please find attached details of ‘on line’ Level One Track and field courses which are being
held back from UKA sites until nearer the date.

As a club we are very short of officials and it would be good to add a few more, especially
‘field officials’.
Providing officials gives us extra points at events, and lack of officials prevents us putting on

our own events.

The course is all on line, there is no exam at the end and your course fee will be refunded
once your start officiating.

Regards
Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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